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Friends of the Downs and Avon Gorge 

 
 

Contact Name:   

 

 

Robert Westlake 

Website:   

 

www.friendsofthedowns.org  

Email: 

 

robertjwestlake@gmail.com   

Telephone: 

 

07963 603470 

Address: 

 

 

 

 

 

Park Farm 

Parklands Road  

BS3 2JP 

 

 

Friends of the Downs and Avon Gorge was set up in 2008 following an initiative from 

BCC. Our aim is to protect and enhance the Avon Gorge and Downs for present and 

future generations and therefore we liaise closely with The Downs Committee, BCC 

and others on all aspects of the management, maintenance and improvement of this 

key area of Bristol.  

 

Our activities include working parties, talks and educational guided walks as well as 

the regular monitoring and recording of wildlife and uses of the Downs. These 

activities are open to all.  

 

Membership is currently £10 per person or £19 per household and members get a 

regular newsletter. 
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